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Strawberry Fayre 
A BIG Thank you to everyone who donated to, helped with and came to the Strawberry 
Fayre. We had a great day with lots of fun and raised £2,800 as well! This money will be 
used to pay for the little extras like the school trip, the wildlife workshop and Living Eggs. 

 

Big Toddle 
This year we are supporting Barnados by organising a sponsored “Big 

Toddle.” On Thursday 15th June we will walk to Monyash over the 
fields, play in the park and have an ice-cream. Hopefully the infant 

class at Monyash school will join us for an ice-cream and a play. We 
will leave nursery at 12.30pm after dinner. Please ensure that your 

child is wearing suitable shoes for a countryside walk. 
You are very welcome to join us at 12.30 and walk with us. 

Alternatively, please pick your child up from Monyash park at 
3pm. Thank you. 

   

 

  SchoolTrip: Crich Tramway Museum 
I have booked a school trip to Crich Tramway museum on 

Wednesday 21st June. We will leave nursery at 9.15am, arriving 
about 10.00 am. Children in Bears class will be accompanied by 

staff but children in Cubs class will need to be accompanied by an 
adult. All children are welcome on this trip even if they don’t 

usually attend nursery on Wednesdays. The trip is free to children 
but we will need a contribution from accompanying adults. Please 
pay for this on Parent Pay now if an adult is accompanying 

your child. 
Please note that nursery will be closed on this day as all staff will 

be on the trip. Breakfast club will be open as usual. 
 

 

Sports Day and Family Picnic 
We will be holding a sports day and family picnic on Tuesday 4th July. 
At 12.15 pm we will walk up to Knotlow farm: you are welcome to meet 

us there at 12.30. There will be no school dinners on this day so all 
children will need a packed lunch. All children are welcome, not just 

those who attend on a Tuesday. There will be races and sports toys to 
play with. If the weather is bad on 4th July, we will postpone until 11th 

July   

 

                  

WIldlife workshop 
We had a fantastic wildlife workshop with Brendan on Tuesday 6th 

June. Our children were exceptionally well-behaved and 
welcoming, Brendan commented on it, making us very proud of 
them. They were almost all happy to handle the animals, even 

Goldilocks, the tarantula!  
 

 
 

Breakfast Club and other charges 
The nursery session starts at 9am. You are very welcome to drop your child off before 9 but there is 
a charge for breakfast club of £6.50 for an hour or £3.25 for up to half an hour. At the moment we do 
not charge when children are picked up after 3pm as we have had a flexi pick up in place. Please be 

aware that we may have to charge for this from September.  
If your child is attending for a morning the pick-up time is 12pm. Please ensure that you are on time 
as staff only have 30 minutes for their lunch, if you are 10 minutes late that means they only have 

20 minutes for their lunch.  



 

 

  Leaver’s assembly 
There will be a final singalong and presentation for parents of children 

leaving us this year at 2pm on Wednesday 19th July. All welcome, 
including children leaving in July who do not usually attend on 

Wednesdays. 
 

 

September sessions and School Dinners 
We have sent out a letter about sessions for September asking you to let us know which sessions 
you would like, please do this by Friday 16th June. If there any siblings not yet registered to start 

nursery in September or January, please let us know now. 
Please note that there will be no school dinners in September. The service costs the school £6,500 
and because our governors decided to pay for free school meals out of our school budget this adds 
another £1,500 (free school meals are not paid by the government for nursery aged children even if 
they are entitled to them). As I’m sure you are aware, all public services are receiving less money 
than previously and we are no different. Our budget has been substantially cut over the last few 

years we can no longer afford this service. 
 All children staying all day will therefore require a packed lunch from September. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 5th June 
Thursday 15th June 12.30pm 
Wednesday 21st June 
Tuesday 4th July 12.30pm 
Tuesday 11th July 12.30pm 
Wednesday 19th July 2pm 
Thursday 20th July 
Friday 21st July 
Monday 4th September and 
Tuesday 5th September 
Wednesday 6th September 

Back to School 
Barnado’s Big Toddle: sponsored walk to Monyash over the fields 
School trip to Crich Tramway museum  
Sports day and family picnic 
Back up sports day 
Leaver’s assembly 
Break up for the summer holiday 
INSET day, school closed for children 
INSET days, school closed for children 
 
Back to school 
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